Karin Spitfire

LD 1971

I support the passage of both LD1259 and 1971 in efforts to maintain maine resources
for maine people and to continue to follow the constitution of the US by granting due
process to everyone on this soil. Ice under the current federal administration is not
doing so and we all have every reason to resist, not comply and shore up our stand to
maintain everyone's rights under the state and federal constitutions.



